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Comments: Thank you for allowing me to comment. I believe developed shooting sites are safer and a better use

for the general public. 

However, I am strongly against any limitations on dispersed shooting.

Many people don't have access in the outback to those ranges and should not be compelled to use only those

locations. Instead, create developed sites AND continue to allow dispersed sites to enable safe distant shooting. 

The reason is the developed sites can become overwhelmed, busy, and limiting when different types of shooters

want to partake. Thanks 


